
Meeting 2010 February 15

 

COUNCIL REPORT

 
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL 

 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
 
SUBJECT: GRANT APPLICATIONS 
 
The Executive Committee of Council submits the following recommendations for Council’s 
approval: 
 
#10/07 Burnaby Hospital Foundation   
  
RECOMMENDATION 
 
1.  THAT an in-kind grant of a green fee waiver be awarded to the Burnaby Hospital 

Foundation in support of their annual fundraising tournament to be held 2010 June 18, at 
the Riverway Golf Course. 

 
REPORT 

  
An application was received from the Burnaby Hospital Foundation requesting a grant for in-
kind support to offset green fees for their annual fundraising tournament to be held on 2010 June 
18, at the Riverway Golf Course. 
 
  Request: In-Kind  CPA: 2009 -  Green Fee Waiver ($8,063.50) 

   Green Fee Waiver 2008 - No Application 

  2007 - No Application 
 
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that a grant of a green fee waiver be awarded 
to the Burnaby Hospital Foundation in support of their annual fundraising tournament to be held 
2010 June 18, at the Riverway Golf Course. 
 
#10/08 Burnaby Oakeys 97 
  
RECOMMENDATION 
 
1. THAT a grant in the amount of $600 be awarded to the Burnaby Oakeys 97 team to assist 

with travel expenses for six (6) Burnaby residents to compete at the Peewee Softball 
Provincial Championships to be held in Victoria, BC, 2010 July 16 – 18. 

 
cc: City Manager 
 Director Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services 
 Director Finance 
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REPORT 
   
An application was received requesting a grant to assist with travel expenses for six (6) Burnaby 
residents to compete at the Peewee Softball Provincial Championships to be held in Victoria, 
BC, 2010 July 16 – 18.  Berths to the Provincial Championships are offered to Rep A Teams. 
 
  Request: $600 CPA: 2009 -   No Application 
     2008 -  No Application 
  2007 -  No Application 
 
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that a grant in the amount of $600 be 
awarded to assist with travel expenses for six (6) Burnaby residents to compete at the Peewee 
Softball Provincial Championships to be held in Victoria, BC, 2010 July 16 – 18. 
    
#10/09 The Heights Merchants Association 
  
RECOMMENDATION 
 
1. THAT a grant in the amount of $3,032 be awarded to The Heights Merchants Association 

in support of their annual Hats Off Day to be held in Burnaby for 2010. 
 

REPORT 
   
An application was received from the Heights Merchants Association requesting a grant to assist 
with the cost of hosting the Annual Hats Off Day event held in Burnaby for 2010. 
 
  Request: $3,032 CPA: 2009 -   No Application 
     2008 -  No Application 
  2007 -  No Application 
 
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that a grant in the amount of $3,032 be 
awarded to The Heights Merchants Association in support of their annual Hats Off Day to be 
held in Burnaby for 2010. 
 
#10/10 Burnaby Task Force on Homelessness 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
1. THAT an in-kind grant up to a value of $500 for printing costs be awarded to the Burnaby 

Task Force on Homelessness to assist with production of a new brochure for 2010. 
 

REPORT 
    
An application was received from the Burnaby Task Force on Homelessness requesting an in-
kind grant of $500 to assist with printing costs for a new brochure to increase awareness on 
matters related to homelessness in Burnaby. 
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  Request: $500 (in-kind)  CPA: 2009 -  $437 (received $199) 
    2008 -  No application   
  2007 - No application 
 
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that an in-kind grant up to a value of $500 for 
printing costs be awarded to the Burnaby Task Force on Homelessness to assist with production 
of a new brochure for 2010. 
 
#10/11 Aubrey Elementary School 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
1. THAT this grant application be denied. 
 

REPORT 
    
An application was received requesting a grant to assist with travel expenses for a grade seven 
(7) French Immersion class to participate in a one week cultural and educational trip to Quebec 
for 2010 May. 
 
  Request: Unspecified CPA: 2009 -   No Application 
     2008 -  No Application 
     2007 -  No Application 
 
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that this grant application be denied as it does 
not fall within Council guidelines for awarding grants. 
   

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 

Councillor N. Volkow 
Chair 

 
 

Councillor P. Calendino 
Vice Chair 

 
 

Councillor P. McDonell 
Member 


